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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 
 

2nd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

HOLLY 2 VISIT TO THE TITANIC MUSEUM 

We are writing to confirm the final details for our trip to the Titanic Museum next Wednesday 8th 
February. 

The children will need to be dressed in school uniform as we will be in the museum for the day. We 
will leave and return within the usual school day so please drop off and pick up your children at the 
normal times. 

Children will need to bring a small backpack, or something similar, to carry their lunch, water and 
any other items in. Your child will be responsible for carrying their own bag throughout the day. 

The children will need a packed lunch as usual, including a fruit snack and a bottle of water, in 
addition to their lunch drinks. Children who have hot school meals will be provided with a packed 
lunch to take but should also bring an additional drink and a fruit snack. 

As the children will not be going into any gift shops they will not need to bring any money for the 
day. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Goodfellow 
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